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Law360 Quotes New York Partner Richard Reibstein on
Opposition of Expanded Federal Worker Classification
Laws for Independent Contractor Status

Law360

RELATED PROFESSIONALS
Richard Reibstein

Richard Reibstein, Co-Head of Locke Lord’s Independent Contractor Misclassification and Compliance Practice,
was quoted by Law360 on the opposition to establish a federal standard modeled on an ABC test for independent
contractor status. He noted a study by the U.S. Government Accountability Office and the DOL’s Bureau of Labor
Statistics indicating that a large majority of independent contractors are satisfied with their status.

“These are workers who are extremely dismayed by laws such as A.B. 5 or its counterpart in Massachusetts,”
Reibstein said. “Most workers across the country would likely feel the same way if there was a federal ABC test
like in Massachusetts and California.”

To read the full article, click here (subscription may be required).
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